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Outstanding Service Award

RAYMOND EDWARD SCOUTEN

B.Sc. M.E., P.Eng., M.EIC.

Raymond Edward Scouten became registered with this Association on
October 9, 1958, having been a member of the Association of Professional
Engineers of the Province of Ontario from April 29, 1955.

Ray Scouten was a member of Council for four years. He served on the
Consulting Engineers Committee for five years, the Legislation Committee for
three years, the Executive and Finance Committee for one year, the Admissions
Review Board for three years, the Nominating Committee for two years, the
Bulletin Committee for two years and the Practice and Ethics Committee for

five years.

He has brought wise counsel and good humounr to all his endeavours. In
recognition of his twenty-four years of valuable and dedicated service to the
Association, the Outstanding Service Award is conferred on Raymond E. Scouten.
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